A.MQC'C.

Minutes of the 19th A.M.C.C meeting held at Vikings
M.C. - Leif Erickson # Sturbridge, Mass., Labor Day

Member Clubs Present: Wheels M.C. (N.Y.C.)
Vikings M.C. (Boston)
Entre Nous (Boston)
SeM.C.L.A. (Washington, D.C.)
Spartan M.C. (Baltimore)
M.C. Kemo (Montreal)
Titan M.Cs (Boston)
Centaur M.C. (Richmond)
SsNeMeCo (London*)

Member Clubs Not Present: Empire City  (N.Y.C.)

Guests: Thunderbolts (Conn.)
Iron Cross (Montreal)

*Represented by Proxy

The meeting was called to order by the President at 11:30.
The roll call was taken, and the Secretary read the minutes
of the last A.M.C.C. meeting.

The Treasurer gave his report and announced that the Council
Treasury was still solvent. :

OLD BUSINESS

The President gave a short talk on the forms he had sent
out to member clubs prior to the meeting. He asked that forms
fe returned to him as soon as possible.

The President directed the Secretary to write a letter to
Fernando A. thanking him for the A.M.C.C. banner which he had
made and presented to the Council. (See attached) The President
also thanked Wheels M.C. for the raffle they held for the Council
at Wheels 4. It was stated that a further raffle would be held
during the S.M.C.L.A. Autumn Scrambles.

The Titans M.C.'s representive noted that they were having
their run the week-end of October 20-22. In answer to a query
from the Vikings M. C., the Titans stated their intent to utilize
the date of July 4th week-end for a run.

Roy J. said that there was still a small amount of AMCC
calenders available. ‘Also, it was noted, that all Clubs should
have their run dates available at the next meeting of the Council
so the new calenders may be ordered.

NEW BUSINESS

Roy Jones suggested that all Clubs have the dates of next
years runs at the Scrambles meeting. This in connection with




-ting the places for Council meetings in the coming year.

The Centaur M.C. announced they would have their Mothers
Day Week-end run.

Roy Jones spoke on the advisabilty of Council Members
having Bike licenses, Buddy Riding and gernerally fostering
an interest in bike riding.

It was decided that nominations for Council Officer for
the coming year would be handled by mail. and the vote would
take place during Entre Nous' "Days of Equinox".

Roy Jones suggested that the Council Clubs consider
having a Bike Riders trophy. Sam Johnson of the Vikings
suggested we also consider the possibility of having a Non-
Bike award. This will come up for a vote at the next meeting;
in the interim, a committee of three is working on the details.

Dick Dwyer of the Titans asked if there were 1imj in
terms-eof time == _how long should a Member Club know another
club prier—te-sponsoring them for Council Membership. The

Chair suwggested- that four months may be an appropiate time.

Sam Johnson made a motion that the present law allowing
only one vote loss to a nominated club be changed to 2/3
majority. The motion was seconded.

The President noted that it will take 2/3 majority to
change the article of agreement in reference to the above.
The motion will be voted on at the next meeting.

Vince Callawy of Entre Nous nominated The Druids of

—

Washington, D. C. to Council Membership. The motion was
seconded by Wheels M.C. of New York.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:20.

Respectully submitted,
Mike Cain
Secretary
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